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PUBLIC NOTICE

Emergency Training Exercise
Monday February 9, 2015 at 9:30 am

SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. (SRBT), in collaboration with the Pembroke Fire
Department and the City of Pembroke, will be performing an Emergency Training
Exercise on Monday February 9, 2015 from 9:30 am until approximately noon.

During the exercise, a smoldering fire in an area of the facility will be simulated.
SRBT staff will enact all emergency procedures and evacuate the building. The
Pembroke Fire Department will respond to a simulated 911 call and enter the
building and SRBT will notify all appropriate agencies.

This is a Training Exercise only. Emergency Preparedness and Fire Department Staff
for the City of Pembroke as well as Staff for our regulatory body the Canadian
Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will be on site to monitor the exercise and
provide us with valuable feedback. A report will be completed by SRBT and
submitted to CNSC Staff and posted on our website no later than 40 days after the
completion of the exercise. The report will provide the results of the exercise and
will identify any areas for improvement.

We would like to assure our neighbors and other members of the public that there
will be no fire nor any hazard posed to the public or the environment during this
Training Exercise. If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact SRBT’s
President Stephane Levesque by e-mail at stephane@betalight.com or by phone
at (613) 732-0055, Ext 111.




